™ FZ Forza Irish Junior
BADMINTON \ Open 2022
IRELAND <

To: Badminton Europe Member Associations & Umpire Correspondents.

Re: Umpire Invitation - Irish Junior Open 2022.

It is our pleasure to invite you to send umpires to the Irish Junior Open 2022 (Junior International Series),
which will be held in The National Indoor Arena, Dublin from Friday 2" September to Sunday 4t
September 2022. This event will be held in conjunction with the Irish U15 Open.

The Invitation is on the following terms:

e The National Association of the umpire will pay travel expenses to and from Dublin.
e The organiser will provide free of charge for the duration of the Tournament:

o Transport to and from Dublin International Airport (15 minutes from Hotel).

o Subsistence allowance and all local transport,

o Accommodation will be provided on a bed & breakfast basis in a twin shared room at the
official tournament hotel from Thursday until Monday (for those unable to leave on Sunday
night). Officials are responsible for covering the full cost of any additional nights at the hotel.
If an official wishes to be accompanied by a partner or spouse for all or part of the event, or
requires a single room, providing adequate notice is provided then this will be possible.
However the Organising Committee will charge accordingly for the additional
accommodation costs which will be advised upon request.

Umpires should arrive for the Umpire briefing which will be held in the Hotel at 21.00 on Thursday 1%
September and be available until the end of the Finals at approximately 16.00 on Sunday 4" September.

Please accept or decline this invitation as soon as possible but not later than Friday 5" August 2022 by
email to: sheerin.aengus@itsligo.ie nominations may be confirmed on a first-come-first-serve-basis.

Please do not book any travel arrangements until umpire appointments have been confirmed as it is
possible that the number of nominations may exceed the number of umpires required.

Yours in Sport

Aengus Sheerin.
Secretary, Court Officials Group.
Badminton Ireland,

E-mail: sheerin.aenqus@itsligo.ie
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